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October 25, 2022 

 
VIA EMAIL      

Idaho Attorney General’s Office 
Consumer Protection Division 
700 W. Jefferson Street 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0010 
Email: agwasden@ag.idaho.gov   

Dear Sir or Madam:   

On behalf of our client Stock Gumshoe (“Stock Gumshoe”), and pursuant to Idaho Code § 28-51-104 
et seq., this letter provides notice of a recent data security incident.   

In May 2022, Stock Gumshoe became aware of a security incident suffered by online merchant 
processing provider, 1ShoppingCart in 2020 that potentially impacted a limited number of individuals 
(“Incident”).  After receiving this initial notification from 1ShoppingCart, Stock Gumshoe immediately 
began an investigation and communicated with 1ShoppingCart to determine the scope and extent of 
the Incident.  From this communication, Stock Gumshoe learned a limited number of individual’s 
financial card information in combination with their name and address may have been impacted.  At 
this time, there is no evidence information has been misused; nevertheless, we are providing this 
notice. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 716-898-2102 or pmcnally@octillolaw.com.  

Sincerely,   
 

 
Patrick D. McNally Esq.   
Certified Information Privacy Professional, United States (CIPP/US) 
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